
Multicultural Centre for Women’s Health 

Answers to questions taken on notice:  

Question 1 

‘I just note that the grants website listed, which ends with ‘organ-tissue-donation’, is a blank link. It 

does not go anywhere anymore. I did manage, though, to find an alternative website, which is ‘The 

most generous gift of all’, which is on the Multicultural Centre for Women’s Health website, but it 

was extremely hard to find that resource. I had to actually Google to try and find that resource. It 

was not easy to find through the website. Is that something that maybe could be made more 

prominent on your website so people can actually find that page about organ donations, given the 

original link is down?’ (pp. 68-69)  

As the project was implemented in 2018-19, and the topic related to organ and tissue donation is not 

one of the priority areas stated in our new strategic plan 2022-2026, the project (and resources 

developed/produced from the project) have been achieved. I will discuss with our Comms Team and 

find a way to perhaps upload all relevant information to our website again. 

Question 2 

‘Is there a way that you could put those videos up on your website and perhaps even communicate 

with DonateLife and others to share those videos, to make the most of the fact that you have got 

these excellent videos that are just not being viewed at the moment?’ (p. 69) 

We will make contact with DonateLife and come up with solutions to make those resources/videos 

available to CALD communities. 
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